
 

 

OFFICIAL 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
SUTTON BONINGTON CONSERVATION AREA REVIEW 

 
Revised proposals for the Sutton Bonington Conservation Area will be available for a period of public 

consultation beginning on Friday 18th October until Monday 11th November 2024. 
 

A consultation event will be held at the Village Hall on Monday 28th October from 4pm until 7pm where 
council staff will be on hand to answer any questions you might have. 

 
Copies of the draft document will be available to view at Rushcliffe Arena reception during business hours 

and in the village Library during their opening hours.  
 

The document will also be available online via:  
https://www.rushcliffe.gov.uk/planning-
growth/conservation/conservation-areas/about-
conservation-areas/ 

 

If you wish to make comments on the proposals 
these can be submitted via email to  
conservationareas@rushcliffe.gov.uk  
 
or by post to: 
Conservation Area Review, Planning Department, 
Rushcliffe Borough Council, Rushcliffe Arena, 
Rugby Road, West Bridgford, NG2 7YG 
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